
March 27, 2020 

GHS Students and Parents, 

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) and the Gonzales ISD are working closely together to 
make sure our students get the credits they need to move forward in school. 

Even though classes are not meeting at the high school, you are still responsible for finishing 
any assignments given by your teachers. 

TEA has told school districts that assignments must be graded. 

Starting Monday March 30, 2020, many of your assignments will be available online using the 
school district’s online Edgenuity program. Please follow these instructions for online classes: 

1.​       ​Go to Edgenuity.com 

Near the top of the page is an orange “Log In” box. Click on the box. 

2.​       ​Click on “Student Login” 

3.​       ​Enter your student username and password. 

Username​ is lastnamefirstinitial.graduation year:  for David Benavides, graduating in 2021, it 
will be: benavidesd.21  ​Password​ is gisdlunchcode: gisd1234 

4..​       ​Once you log in, an orientation video may appear. Please watch this short video. 

5.​       ​A list of your courses will be visible. Click on one of the tiles to begin that course. 

Many classes may use written assignments. These also will be graded. 

Please be watching for messages from your teachers using the Remind app/text or your school 
email to let you know how to get these assignments and for other important information. 

For students who do not have internet or wi-fi, you may pick up paper copies of all your 
assignments at the high school’s main entrance near the tennis courts on Monday March 30​th 
from 7:00 am to noon or from 4:00 to 6:00 pm. 

  

  

 


